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I hope Year 8 parents found the first of the two Parents Evenings very useful last 
Thursday. We look forward to analysing parent attendance and the parent survey 
after this week’s event. Parents who were unable to attend last Thursday are 
welcome to attend this week. We will share an analysis of the parents’ survey with 
you in a future edition of our newsletter. 

The Year 11 GCSE examinations are getting closer! Two Food Technology practical 
examinations take place this week at Ealing Road, on Monday and Tuesday.  By this 
time of year,  Year 11 and Year 13 students should be studying for at least three 
hours every evening - the sooner the revision starts, the easier and more 
successful the examinations will be!!

Finally, congratulations to two of our senior leaders. The Governors have formally 
appointed Mrs Lazare as Deputy Headteacher and Mr Jenkins as Assistant 
Headteacher.

Dates for your Diary

Thursday 23 January - Year 8
Year 8 Parents Evening 2

Message from the Headteacher

Thursday 06 February - Year 10
Year 10 Parents Evening

Wednesday 12 February - Year 10,11 & 12
More Able Parents Evening

Thursday 13 February - Year 9
Year 9 Parents Evening

Friday 14 February - All 
End of Half Term

Monday 24 February - All 
Start of Half Term (08.30am start)

The word 'respect' comes from two Latin words: 're' 
meaning 'back' and 'specere', meaning 'to look'. The 
meaning of our modern word has developed from an 
idea of looking back at, regarding, or considering 
someone or something. Today, the word means 'to 
value someone highly for what they say or do' or 'to 
treat people politely and thoughtfully, to show we 
value them.' At Alperton we always treat each other 
with respect and value everyone in our community. 
One of the best ways to demonstrate this is through 
our little interactions with others as we go through 
the day: smiling and saying good morning, asking people 
how they are, saying please and thank you with a smile. 
These are all ways of showing that we value someone 
and the work they do for us.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Click on the images below to see this month’s 
editions of our ER and SA Library Newsletters, 
packed with  information about books and 
library events.

Library Newsletters

http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2020/01/SA-Lib-Newsletter-Jan-20.pdf
http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2020/01/ER-Lib-Newsletter-Jan-20.pdf

